
The Math Center will 
be open for limited hours 

during Spring Break! 

Students can receive help in the following courses: 

• Math (Lower level through Calculus) 

• Physics 

• Chemistry 

• Statistics 

If you need some extra help during spring break, stop by 

the Math Center during the following days and times.  

We hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity. 

Math Center, Room 228B Main Building 

Wednesday, March 15, 2023 

Tony 

Ed 

10:00 am-4:00 pm 

3:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Thursday, March 16, 2023 

Mike 

Ed 

9:00 am-2:00 pm 

1:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Friday, March 17, 2023 

Jim 10:00 am-3:00 pm 

Saturday, March 18, 2023 

Jim 1:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Sunday, March 19, 2023  

Jim 12:00 pm-4:00 pm 

https://cincinnatistate-edu.zoom.us/j/9627752217?
pwd=Ri9hMmFSTFdaSTROWWlEbHorQTVhUT09 

Jim’s Zoom Link: 

https://cincinnatistate-edu.zoom.us/j/9627752217?pwd=Ri9hMmFSTFdaSTROWWlEbHorQTVhUT09
https://cincinnatistate-edu.zoom.us/j/9627752217?pwd=Ri9hMmFSTFdaSTROWWlEbHorQTVhUT09

